## **Some Immediate RE Needs**

Dear UUCA family, we know there are many of you who like to help. Some of you have approached us, so here are some immediate ways you can help support RE:

- Sunday Greeters & Office Managers (Downstairs Front Foyer) We're so busy on Sunday morning! We need to make sure that we are welcoming to families who walk through the door, and that they have a warm, smiling person greeting them. We share this responsibility with the Welcome Desk upstairs. Can you help in the morning by just being a friendly presence for 15 minutes or so?
- Friday help setting up Spirit Play classrooms. The Spirit Play rooms are shared with the preschool, and to make them what they are, they require setup. If you are available for volunteer work during the week, come on a Friday afternoon and help us set up the rooms for Sunday.
- Moving & transporting help. We have occasional need to take items to donation centers or move furniture around. We can always use a few names we know we can call on to help us get these things done, and who may even have the cargo capacity! Help us fulfill our goals of making the RE rooms welcoming and beautiful.
- Audio-visual equipment for Sunday Children and Youth's RE. It's time to join the 21st century in RE! (Or at least the 20th...let's be honest!) Some wishlist items that would make our teachers and children very happy: Used Laptop/s, tablet/s, 32-inch flat screens or monitors, cables, other...just check with us!\*

\*If you want to bring something by, please let us know first. We are also trying to get rid of stuff!

Thank you!

Contact: Erica Shadowsong at <u>erica.shadowsong@uucava.org</u> or Ashley Egan at reasst@uucava.org.